Institute for Population and Social Research, Mahidol University

Announcement of Result of Selection for the Foreign Expert Position

This is with reference to the Announcement of the Institute for Population
and Social Research, Mahidol University, dated on 14™ July 2015 regarding the
application for the position of the Foreign Expert. The selection process has now
been completed and the Institute is pleased to announce the result of the
selection for the Foreign Expert Position as follows;

Assoc.Prof. Dr. Rosalia Maria Emanuele Sciortino

The selected applicant is required to report to the Human Resource
Selection, Institute for Population and Social Research, on 2™ November 2014,
between 09.00 — 16.00 hrs., at Prachasangkom Udompathana Building, Institute
for Population and Social Research, Mahidol University.

Announced on 19" October 2015

(Sureeporn Punpuing, Ph.D.)
Director

Institute for Population and Social Research



